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Linda Zollinger

1994 S 100 E ‘
Oakley, ID

93346

Water District: 45-A, Basin Creek

Dear Mrs. Zollinger;

We have received the minutes of this year’s water meeting, and your
1998 adopted budget. The budget did not make sense, however, as
the expenses of $3000. and $6500. are shown to total $9000. And
the distribution of the costs among the users is shown to total
$3964.50. But since I do not approve the budget, what you have
submitted will be filed with your other 1998 documents.

We have not received a 1997 watermaster’s report from your
district, but maybe this is because you did not have a watermaster
last year. I sent an oath of office to Bud Presba last April, but
never got the signed oath from him. So no watermaster was
appointed in your district in 1997. Maybe this is also why no
watermaster’s proposed budget was received.

As you have again been elected as treasurer of your district, an
oath of office is enclosed. Once we receive your notarized oath,
a certificate of appointment will be issued. -

Regards,

James E. Stanton
Sr. Water Resource Agent




